
 
 
A MESSAGE FROM OUR CEO, ERICA PADILLA-CHAVEZ 
 
"Dr. Rodriguez is to be commended for her leadership and focus in advancing student 
outcomes. While we have many questions surrounding her dismissal, especially during these 
challenging times, it is important to acknowledge the many positive contributions she made 
while exercising her role as Superintendent. She also served as the Board Chair for our agency 
and was instrumental in helping ensure expansion of behavioral health services for children and 
their families. She understood the importance of student mental health and its connection to 
student success. On behalf of PVPSA, we thank her for her outstanding leadership. We also 
extend our condolences for the recent passing of her father. She will certainly be missed."  
 


